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INFORMATION NOTE 
Calling Line Identity (CLI) facilities: proposed 

telecommunications licence review and potential 

for limiting telephone-based fraud - update 

In April 2022, the Jersey Competition Regulatory Authority (the Authority) issued a Statutory 

Initial Notice to modify the Class II and Class III licences of local operators to incorporate new 

conditions covering the provision of CLI facilities. The Authority committed at the same time 

to issue Guidance providing additional information on how licensed operators should comply 

with the new licence conditions.  

The Authority intends continuing its work on this case during Q4 2022 to conclude in 2023.  

Further information on this matter is available from info@jcra.je. 
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